
 

 

 
 
 
 
6th December 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
EXTENSION TO WORK EXPERIENCE DEADLINE 
 
Over the last few days, we have received a number of calls from parents expressing concern about the 
current work experience deadline.   
 
Overall, we have had a positive response from employers eager to offer support to our students. However, 
with the introduction of new restrictions, some employers would like to defer the commitment of offering 
a placement until the New Year. 
 
We have therefore taken the decision to extend the deadline for placement forms to Friday, 28th January 
2022. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Erica Hood 
Trust Careers Leader 
 
 


